
INVITATION 
SPECIAL ECONOMIC ZONES: PURSUING FULL-SCALE 

INDUSTRIALISATION AND INCLUSIVE GROWTH 
 

You are invited to attend a public 

participation session for the designation of the 

proposed Bojanala Special Economic Zone (SEZ) 

 
A notice concerning the intention to designate a total land area of  

1 117 hectares of land parcels in Mogwase for the purposes of developing  

the proposed Bojanala SEZ was published in the Government Gazette by Minister  

of Trade and Industry Dr Rob Davies (MP) on Friday, 10 May 2019. Further to this notice, 

members of the public and other interested parties are invited to a public meeting, as part  

of the public consultation process. The event will be facilitated by the dti in partnership with 

North West Development Corporation, Moses Kotane Local Municipality & the North West 

Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism. 

 
Date: 21 June 2019 

Time: 10:00-14:00 

Venue: Orbit TVET College, Mankwe Campus, Mogwase 

 
 

 

Enquiries via e-mail: Z.Cassim@nwpg.gov.za 018 387 7867 - TMahloko@nwpg.go.va 018 387 7864 
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